
                                 

Stonewall & District Chamber of Commerce 

General Meeting held on Tuesday, Sept. 13th, 2016 

In Attendance: Marie Taplin, Stephanie Duncan, Graham Starmer, Jenifer Bilsky, 

and Christy Brown 

Meeting called to order at 11:40 AM 

Committee Reports: 

 1) Quarry Days - Stephanie Duncan – Saturday was busy with a high 

attendance, YFC helped with info booth which was great, Kinsmen did garbage 

clean up, Scouts sold hot dogs for the car show on the Sunday and did really well. 

Quarry Days is looking into changing some things up for corporate sponsors and 

has also discussed having their sponsor packages out by Christmas. 

 2) Chamber Marketing – Jenifer Bilsky/Stephanie Duncan – there will be a 

Wine Tasting event on Thursday Oct.6th  at the Heritage Arts Centre. The event is 

set up and tickets and posters are printed.  We are in the process of obtaining our 

liquor permit which takes up to 10 business days. Light snacks will be provided 

and in order to sell out we need to sell 120 tickets. 

 3) Membership – Stephanie Duncan – We have approximately 50 unpaid 

members for 2016.  Christy will email a reminder out to the unpaid members and 

upon request we will forward them a new invoice.   

New Business: 

1) The Christmas Parade is on December 2nd, Stephanie will check with 

Deborah Jensen to see if she will organize the email and floats, Christy 

will marshal the parade again and send out an email to all Chamber 



members looking for volunteers to help in the street the night of the 

parade. 

2) November Meeting – Graham would like the meeting to be an open 

invitation to all committee members to tell them what we have 

accomplished in the last year and give members an opportunity to 

express their opinions as well as what they would like to see happen for 

our meetings in the future.  Graham will also extend an invitation to the 

mayor for this meeting. 

3) Graham would like to have a schedule of Chamber Events as well as 

meetings to be sent out to all chamber members for the rest of the year.  

Christy will send the list out once it is compiled. 

Stephanie Duncan motioned to end the meeting at 12:20 and Jen Bilsky 2nd that 

motion.  Meeting was adjourned at 12:20 PM. 

 


